BGS highlights Covid-19 response in
visit from Borough Council

The British Geological Survey (BGS) has welcomed chief officials from
Rushcliffe Borough Council to its headquarters in Keyworth, in a visit to
demonstrate the important measures BGS is taking in response to the
coronavirus.

BGS Executive Director, Dr Karen Hanghgj, met with Kath Marriott, Chief
Executive of Rushcliffe Borough Council and Dave Banks, Executive Manager
Neighbourhoods, on Monday [6 July]. They were joined by Andrew Bloodworth,
BGS Policy Science Director.
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